N\edway Beekeepers Associatiop

INVITE ALL FRIENDS OF THE BEEVORS TO A VERY SPECIAL DAY

Ken and Audrey Beevor's "Retirement” Party

Ken and Audrey have been staunch supporters of Medway and Kentish beekeeping for many,
many years and a summer visit to Hazel Street Bee Farm has always been one of the most
popular slots in our calendar. Unfortunately, all good things come to an end and Ken and
Audrey have decided to "retire” and move away from Kent. Accordingly, this will be the very
last visit to Hazel Street and, to mark this auspicious occasion, something of a celebration and
party is planned! Running from 2pm until you get thrown out at 7pm, there will be lots to see
and do ..............
e Ken may still have a few stocked hives we can take a look into
e There are several tables of bee supplies and equipment for you to look through,
perhaps to make a bargain purchase
e Fun and games in the paddock
o Throw the (beekeeper's) wellie
o Smoker lighting competition - bring your own smoker and favourite fuel
o Archery (with a beekeeping twist)
o Other surprise events ......
e Tea and cakes mid afternoon
e Raffle

2pm until 7pm on Saturday 21°" May, 2005

Do come along, join in the festivities and help Ken and Audrey to
celebrate their many happy years of Kentish beekeeping!

Hazel Street Bee Farm

Directions: Via the M20 - at J7, take the A249 northbound and, after about 5 miles turn
Right, signposted South Green & Bicknor. If you miss the turn, don't worry, carry on o the
roundabout and get it heading back!

Via the M2, at J5 take the A249 South (towards Maidstone). Take the 2" turning on the
left, signposted South Green & Bicknor. Both routes are now the same : follow the narrow
lane, keep left at the fork and travel through South Green. At the next cross roads, furn
right towards Hazel Street. Follow the twisty road until you arrive at Hazel Street Bee Farm.
Bright yellow Medway BKA signs will point the way. Plenty of car parking.

Everyone Welcome!



